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A. RESPONSES TO FINDINGS   
  

None required 
 
B.   RESPONSES TO RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
R.2. The Nevada County Sheriff’s Office should request funds from the Board of 
Supervisors for Body Worn Cameras and pursue other funds, grants and the like. 
 

This recommendation will not be implemented.  
The Nevada County Sheriff’s Office budget for Fiscal Year 16-17 has already 
been approved and no request for appropriations for body worn cameras was 
made. If a request is made it will be considered through the normal budget 
process. 
 

R.3. Nevada County law enforcement should include the community, policymakers, 
courts, oversight boards, unions, frontline officers, and other stakeholders in the 
evolution of their Body Worn Camera programs. 
 

This recommendation will not be implemented.  
A Body Worn Camera Program will not be implemented for the Nevada County 
Sheriff’s Office in the foreseeable future. 

Responses to findings and recommendations are based on either personal knowledge, examination of official county 

records, review of the responses by the County Executive Officer, the Nevada County Sheriff’s Office or testimony 

from the Board of Supervisors and county staff members. 


